
Thank you from Code of Support Foundation 

Dear Chef Keller, 

We would like to thank you for your generous contribution to Code 

of Support Foundation's 2017 Toast To Our Troops. Your support 

helped raise more than $65,000 for the foundation's programs and as 

you heard from our two veteran clients the work COSF provides is 

life changing.  

We've received amazing feedback from our guests and clearly your Executive Chef Services at 

Eddie Merlot's was a great hit - not just once but twice!  More importantly, we appreciate the 

personal time you took to be with us that evening. Your patriotism and support of our nation's 

service members, veterans and their families did not go unnoticed.     

Below are photos from the event that we thought you'd enjoy. Thank you and we hope that you 

will join us again in 2018! 

 

Sincerely, 

MG (R) Alan B. Salisbury, USA                            


